
19 November 2021 5:46pm 

Onshore students email from Tom Steer, Chief Academic Services Officer 

Dear Students 

As many of you are coming to the end of the academic year, and our teaching teams will also 
be coming to the end of their work year, we expect there will be less people on our campuses 
in the coming weeks and as such access to campus buildings will change. 

Changes to building access 

From Monday 22 November until further notice, entry to the majority of our buildings will be 
via swipe card access using your student ID card. If you don’t have a student ID card and 
would like to get one, ID card information can be found here. 

Safety and wellbeing 

When entering UniSA campuses, please ‘Check In’ using the SafeZone App.  You can set the 
App to automatically check you in, or manually check in each time. 

Please also remember to wear masks while on campus, noting these are mandatory in all 
shared indoor public spaces as outlined by SA Health.  If you forget your mask while on 
campus please visit FM Assist or Campus Central to collect one. 

While on campus if you need any help or have any questions related to these requirements 
please contact FM Assist. FM Assist are located on each campus, or you can call 88888 using 
on-campus phones, or 1800 500 911 (24-hours, free call). 

All the best for the remainder of the semester. 

Regards 

 

https://askcampuscentral.unisa.edu.au/app/answers/detail/a_id/116/%7E/how-do-i-get-a-student-id-card%3F
http://i.unisa.edu.au/manage/CMS/Content/staff/facilities/security/safezone,,124705/?epieditmode=False
http://i.unisa.edu.au/manage/CMS/Content/staff/facilities/contact-us,,124717/?epieditmode=False
http://i.unisa.edu.au/manage/CMS/Content/campus-central/contact-us,,121640/?epieditmode=False
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